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Wednesday 23rd November 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year Two Children, 

 

This year we will be holding our Christmas Production on 

Wednesday 7th December 2.00pm 

and 

Thursday 8th  December 9.30am 

 

Due to space in the hall, each child’s family will be allocated up to two tickets. 

Please complete and return the slip below to your child’s class teacher to book your tickets.  

These will be allocated on a first come, first served basis and we will try our best to allocate tickets on your 

preferred date. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best Wishes, 

The Year Two Team. 

 

Year Two         

 

 Child’s Name_________________________          Class____________________ 

 

I would like 1 or 2 (please circle amount of tickets) for the Year 2 Christmas Concert on 

Wednesday 7th December 2.00pm  

Or    

     

I would like 1 or 2 (please circle amount of tickets) for the Year 2 Christmas Concert on Thursday 

8th December 9.30am 
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